NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO DISCUSS BUDGET

The Cameron County, Texas Commissioners Court
will hold public hearing on the proposed
2023-2024 Fiscal Year Budget.

Tuesday, August 29, 2023
at 9:30 a.m.
and
Tuesday, September 5, 2023

at the Cameron County Commissioners’ Courtroom.
1100 E. Monroe St. Brownsville, TX, 78520

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes
than last year’s budget by $22,583,915 which is a 22.74
percent increase, and of that amount $1,904,555 is tax
revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax
roll this fiscal year.




